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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we looked at the story ‘The Calling of the First Disciples’ and discussed the qualities 

that Jesus would be looking for in his disciples and compared those to what we look for in a 

friend. 

In English, we have read the beginning of Charlotte’s Web and written diary entries as Fern 

using adverbs and expressing her feelings.  

In Maths, we have learnt how to multiply using column method with and without exchanging. 

In Science, we have learnt about classifying animals and have conducted an experiment to 

consider all the different ways that animals could be classified. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Georgie, Rosie and Roman for their amazing diary entries. 

Headteacher's Award: Hunter and William for perseverance in their writing and creating some 

lovely work. 

Shining Stars: Rosie, Roman, Georgie, Isla, Zakir,  

Pupil Voice: “I love going to the farm!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thursday 23rd January – Farm School Year 3 


